
Dear Parents 

Chanukah celebrations are well under way in Nursery.  We can't wait to light our candles in 

school and at home, Thursday night.  We have been looking at the Chanukiah, counting how 

many candles it holds and how we light it (starting with the newest one first).  We have made 

our own Chanukiah out of clay which we look forward to painting next week once it has 

dried and of course started to sing our Chanukah songs!  We grated potatoes to make latkes - 

they were yummy! 

The children have been very busy creating decorations for the schools Chanukah door 

competition – which will be revealed on Thursday next week! They have been using metallic 

paint and lots of glitter. The children have been very interested in cutting this week, and have 

cut so many different coloured pieces of paper.  

The children spun dreidels on the carpet, and then decided to spin them in paint, which made 

lovely pictures.  

This week Nursery have gone over the word שָׁלוֹם (Shalom- hello, goodbye & peace) and 

carried on with learning the word אֲנִי - I am (ani) and the phrases בּוֹקֵר טוֹב ‘Boker Tov’ (Good 

morning) and - להיתראות ‘Lehitra’ot’ (goodbye/ see you soon),אַת (At – you, feminine), אַתָה 

(Ata – you, masculine) and עַכְשַׁיִו (Achshav – now).The class is learning the songs ‘Boker 

Tov’, ‘Lehitra’ot’ and ‘Ani. Ata & At’. 

Shabbat Shalom 

Miss Genn and Mrs Talisman 

 


